TT

ARCHDIOCESE OF MIAMI

Office of the Chancellor

29 August 2025

The Reverend Luis Felipe Entrialgo c/o Christ the King Catholic Parish 16000 SW 112th Ave Miami, FL 33157

Dear Father Entrialgo,

It is my pleasure to notify you that you have been granted a renewal of your faculties in the Archdiocese of Miami from September 14, 2025, to October 14, 2025. Enclosed please find these General Faculties.

I take this opportunity to thank you for your good priestly service at Christ the King Catholic Parish. I hope that your ministry will continue to enhance your priesthood and be of pastoral and spiritual benefit to the faithful.

Since you are not assigned as a parochial vicar to a territorial or personal parish, you do not have the faculty to assist at marriages. You will need specific delegation for individual marriages to assist validly.

We kindly remind our visiting priest that fundraising activities within the Archdiocese of Miami are strictly prohibited, without explicit authorization from the archbishop. The faculties granted in this letter do not transfer to other entities or events within the Archdiocese of Miami, unless specifically stated. Please do not get fingerprinted if your faculties are LESS THAN THREE MONTHS IN DURATION.

Sincerely yours in Christ.

Reverend Monsignor Dariusz J. Zielonka, JCD

Chancellor for Canonical Affairs

Attest:

Mayra Rossell

Ecclesiastical Notary

DJZ/m

Enclosure

Cc: Most Rev Juan de la Caridad Garcia Rodriguez

Rev. Joseph Jean Louis

9401 Biscayne Boulevard, Miami Shores, Florida 33138 Telephone: 305-762-1220 Facsimile: 305-754-1897